
October 24, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Coverage For Rented Vehicles

The Commissioner of Insurance has approved (1) a new Endorsement NC 03 30 (Ed. 
6-94) and (2) an amendment to Rule 14 in the Personal Auto Manual relating to 
coverages for rented vehicles.

Enclosed herewith is a copy of Endorsement NC 03 30 (Ed. 6-94) and a 
memorandum which sets forth the amendment to Rule 14.

These changes become effective January 1, 1995 in accordance with the 
following Rule of Application:

These changes are applicable to all new and renewal policies written 
on or after January 1, 1995.

Reprinted Personal Auto Manual pages will be developed and distributed as soon 
as possible.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all 
interested personnel in you Company.

 

Very truly yours,

 

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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